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                              Tain & District Youth Café YMCA
Telephone 01862- 894252



      17, Stafford Street


      
      Tain



      Ross-shire



      IV19 1AZ
                         Thursday 4th October 2007
Dear Minister

‘Good News Youth Alpha is coming to Tain’
I am very pleased to announce that the Tain Youth Cafe YMCA, with local church support, is arranging a Youth Alpha course starting in January 2008. This will be a pilot programme and if successful we will be able to run more, having learned from this first attempt. 
This as many of you will know is something we have wanted to do here at the Youth Café for quite a while and at long last is going to happen ‘Praise the Lord’  I have set out some basic details for you below and have indicated for you what we require from you starting now.

· This will be a 10 week programme held on Wednesday evenings at the Youth Café 

· This will start on Wednesday 16th January and finishing on Wednesday 19th March 2008, which is Easter week. 

· We will be targeting young people aged 15-18

· There will be no cost to the participants however; if local Churches would like to make a contribution to this programme then this would be welcomed as we have to provide food and materials for the group, it is our intention to provide each participant with a Bible.

· The evenings will follow the programme as organised by Youth Alpha and consist of a meal together, a clip from a DVD and then discussion groups. There will be volunteers to oversee this programme each week and these have all been or are going through the relevant Police checks as you are reading this letter. 

· There will either be a Day together or possibly a Weekend at the end of the programme focusing on the work of the Holy spirit.  

So what do we need from you? Simply just three things; 

1. Identify a contact person from your church who we can send a Prayer letter to about Youth Alpha as we need to start praying now for this programme. I would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip attached, phone  me at the Youth Café or e-mail me with the contact persons details to receive the Prayer letters which are planning to send out.

2. Identify young people aged 15-18 or slightly younger if you feel they are ready for this programme and submit their names to me at the Tain Youth Café.

3. Identify what resources you could offer to help run this programme.

We hope that you are enthused about this opportunity just like we are; about being able to share the Gospel with the young people from this area and begin praying and identifying which young people you would like us to invite to this Youth Alpha course. If you require any further information  and Youth Alpha or what we are proposing  then please contact either me at the Youth Café or the Rev David or Fena Scott at the Church of Scotland Manse.
Blessings in Christ 

Graham Nutt

Youth and Community worker  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please return to the Tain and District Youth Café YMCA (address above)
Name of Contact person………………………………………………………………………………………………

Address including Post code……………………………………………………………………………………….
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Telephone contact number ………………………………………………………………….

e-mail address………………………………………………………………………………………

Many thanks 
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